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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 3 May 2024

Writing: Clara Thompson
Maths: Talitha Raine
Learner: Olivia Perkins           

No winners this week
 

Writing: Evie Bellinger
Maths: Freddie Whittham

Learner: Micah Raine

                      

Writing: Cameron Slaughter

Maths: Rupert Vereker
Learner: Madeleine Spencer
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May
Monday 29: Class Three Swimming
Tuesday 30: Tennis sessions - EYFS and Year Five
WC May 13: Year Six SATS week
Wednesday 22: Cricket coaching - whole school
Thursday 23: Around the World - Sponsored Run
Friday 24: INSET DAY (Half term begins)
June
Monday 3: INSET DAY
Wednesday 10: Y1 Phonics and Y4 x table tests
Friday 21: Bottle Tombolla non-uniform day
Thursday 27: Sports Day Races (9:45am)
July 
Tuesday 2: Royal Opera House Culture day 
Friday 5: Summer Social event (3:30 - 5:30) 
Thursday 11: Leaver’s Play (6pm)
Friday 19: Leaver’s Service and end of term 

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Making and amazing effort on my presentation  
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Young Engineers STEM Day
We had an excellent day on Wednesday 1st May, taking
part in the Young Engineers STEM day. Class 1 were
making junk model towers. Class 2 made dumper trucks
which used pneumatics to dump the back. Class 3
measured and sawed masses of wood to construct
earthquake proof towers. Each group was helped by lots
of parents and members of Year 5. Next week, Mrs
Gavriluk will take some of the children to a judging panel
where our constructions will be in competition against
many local schools.  

On Thursday 23rd May, we will be celebrating the
end of term and our Geography work by holding a
special event in school. In the morning the
children will take part in a sponsored Race Across
the World - running around the school grounds. As
they run (or walk) they will collect stamps in a
passport and have fun answering questions about
the country they have been studying. We will be
raising money for some new ipads and will send
the sponsor forms home next week. 
In the Afternoon, you are invited to join your child
in class to learn more about their Geography
learning. You will be given a passport full of
questions so you can visit each class and quiz the
children on what they have learnt. We hope you
will be able to join us on the day. 


